
MEMO TO: Harlem Board of Education
Josh Aurand, CSBO

FROM: Aaron Guske, Director of Technology
DATE: December 16, 2024
RE: Second Internet Connection Memo
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

The District’s reliance on Internet connectivity has reached a level where a redundant Internet
connection is critical to not only keep students and staff connected, but to keep our integral systems such
as our phone system available.

After reviewing proposals from different vendors, Metronet’s proposal was selected for recommendation
as our second Internet provider. The proposal is for a 5 year term at a cost of $750/month for a 5Gb
Internet connection.


